
As Greenville continues to rapidly grow we need to look at other methods of water conservation. The 
motion made in 2001 to allow for discounted rates for summer watering and the filling of swimming 
pools has been rescinded by the Sanitary District Commissioners. As of October 6, 2015 there will no 
longer be a summer sprinkler credit.  We are already running water dangerously low and are close to 
exceeding capacity. Therefore we had no choice but to remove watering forgiveness to preserve water. 
Many residents take advantage of the discounted rates for summer watering, using valuable drinking 
water to do miscellaneous projects around the yard. We are hoping that by discontinuing this process 
residents will be more cautious of how much water they are using outdoors during the summer months. 
We encourage more people to use rain barrels or even using sump pump water rather than using 
drinking water to water their lawns.  

Note: We will still allow for the practice of establishing a new lawn with a sprinkler credit of 30,000 
gallons and give approximately two months to establish a lawn with new home construction. 

 

Any questions please contact Dan Klansky at 920-757-5151 or email dklansky@townofgreenville.com  
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